
 
 

Town of Garden City  621 27th Street Road  Garden City, CO 80631 
Police Department 970-515-6299  Town Hall 970-351-0041  Fax 970-351-6549 

police@townofgardencity.com 

To: GC Admin and Trustees, Town of Garden City  
From: Chief J. Black, Garden City Police Department   
Date: Liquor License Renewal Application, Pioneer Post 2121 - VFW 
Attached: List of Officer Incidents at Address 2514 7th Ave 
 

The Garden City Police Department responded to eight (8) calls for service in the last year at the Pioneer Post 
2121. Only one of these calls was related to a potential alcohol overservice related issue. The bar had just changed 
managers and bar staff, so the department used discretion and educated those involved during the incident. VFW staff also 
participated in CO TIPS training as well to further educate their employes and membership. The bar has gone through a 
couple of managers over this period but hopefully has stabilized. No other issues on premise were alcohol related. 

 There were no concerns during the physical inspection at the bar.  

             The Garden City Police Department does not object to the request for renewal of the liquor license for this 
establishment. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Jeremy Black GC501 
GCPD Police Chief 
621 27th Street. Rd. 
Garden City, CO 80631 




